
 

TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE INC.  

  

NOTICE OF APPROVAL  

  

SELF-TRADE MANAGEMENT 

  

Introduction 

 

TSX Venture Exchange Inc. (“TSXV”) will adopt, and the Alberta Securities Commission and 
British Columbia Securities Commission have approved, certain changes to how Self-Trade 
Management interacts with Self-Trade Prevention on TSXV, as set out in the Notice of Proposed 
Amendments and Request for Comment (the “Request for Comments”) published by TSXV (the 
“Changes”).   

 

Capitalized terms used and not otherwise defined in the Notice of Approval shall have the 
meaning ascribed to them in the Request for Comments.  

 

Summary of the Changes 

  

A copy of the Changes can be found here. 

 

As set out in the Request for Comment, amendments to the TSXV Rule Book are not required to 
reflect the Changes. 

Comments Received 

On June 6, 2024, TSXV published the Request for Comments and no comment letters were 
received.   
 

Effective Date  

  

The Changes will be effective in Q4 2024.  

 

 

 

   

  

  

https://www.tsx.com/en/trading/toronto-stock-exchange/trading-rules-and-regulations/proposed-and-recent-changes

